From: Mim James

To: Bill Foulds

Cc: April Harris Allison; Ginger Faught; James Martin; Tammie Williamson; Andrea Cunningham
Subject: P&Z Interviews

Date: Saturday, June 26, 2021 4:12:32 PM

April, Ginger, Tammie, Jim and | interviewed 3 candidates for the P&Z position that will
become available at the end of this month. The candidates included Doug Crosson, Matt
Rygg, and Mike Wilson. As | mentioned previously, one other applicant was eliminated
because he did not live in the city or the ETJ, and another candidate failed to respond to
Andrea's repeated attempts to schedule an interview.

We will be recommending Doug Crosson for the vacant position. Our decision was unanimous
for a number of reasons including his strong interest, availability, maturity, financial acumen,
professionalism and potential to lead the commission at some point in the future.


mailto:MJames@cityofdrippingsprings.com
mailto:BFoulds@cityofdrippingsprings.com
mailto:aharrisallison@cityofdrippingsprings.com
mailto:GFaught@cityofdrippingsprings.com
mailto:JMartin@cityofdrippingsprings.com
mailto:tammie.williamson@gmail.com
mailto:acunningham@cityofdrippingsprings.com

